
Term:  4 |  Issue 4|  Date: November 2nd 2017

IMPORTANT DATES

Friday 3rd November
*Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
South Hub

*Year 5 Excursion to Sovereign Hill

*SOCKTOBER 

All students to wear colourful 
socks for a Gold coin donat ion

Wednesday 8th November
Craft  & Chatter Group
South Hub

Thursday 9th November
LC1 Assembly
2.30pm

Fr Frank Farewell Mass & Supper

OLSC Sports Hall
7.00 pm  - 9.00 pm

Friday 10th November
*Playgroup
9.00 am - 10.30 am
South Hub

Thursday 16th November
Grade 3 & 4 Big Day Out 

NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK 
ALL STUDENTS:

*  P&F Pizza Flyer

PREP & YEAR 1

*   Melbourne Child Magazine

 A quick reminder from the Parents & 
Friends:

Our November P&F meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 22nd November.  The time will 
be confirmed shortly.

PARENTS & FRIENDS NEWS

Holy Mary, Mot her  of  God

Pray for  us.

Saint  John t he Bapt ist

Pray for  us.

Saint  Joseph

Pray for  us.

Saint  Pet er  and Saint  Paul

Pray for  us.

All holy m en and wom en

Pray for  us.

LITANY OF THE SAINTS

MONDAY 6TH  NOVEMBER

STUDENT FREE DAY

NO SCHOOL

TUESDAY 7TH NOVEMBER

MELBOURNE CUP PUBLIC HOLIDAY

NO SCHOOL

This week we celebrated the lives of all Saints on 
All Saints Day.

WERRIBEE DISTRICT ROUND ROBIN SPORTS 
LIGHTNING PREMIERSHIP

A cohort of Year 5/6 students will represent OLSC next Friday 
in AFL, basketball, soccer, basketball and softball. Apart from 
AFL at Wootten Reserve, all other sports will be played at 
Manor Lakes P-12.

Parents are encouraged to come and support - a program of 
times will be available next Wednesday, although we 
commence at 9.30am and conclude around 2.30pm.



WORLD MISSION MONTH

World Mission Day is celebrated every year in every country wherever there are Catholics 
committed to building a better world for all of God's people, a world where everyone has all 
they need to live a dignified and fulfilling life. It is the day on which we reflect on the urgency 
to proclaim the Gospel in our times. 

The whole school is invited to participate in Sock It To Poverty on Friday, 3rd November.  We 
will encourage children to wear socks that are DIFFERENT - the more colourful the better. 

All that is asked is a gold coin donation to assist in raising funds for Catholic Mission. More 
news to follow next week. 

  Wheely Wednesday

Congratulations to Vaughan in 
Amanda's group in LC3 for being 
our lucky active traveler!

65 students yesterday rode, 
walked, scootered or skated their 
way to school.

To be in the draw, become an 
active traveler next week.

On Ya Bike!

WYNDHAM VALE 
COMMUNITY MASS

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community Masses 
are held on the first Sunday of each month.  Our 
next mass is on SUNDAY 5TH NOVEMBER 2017, 
commencing at 10.00 am in the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a cuppa.



ST ANDREW'S PARISH FAIR 2017 
 OLSC is on t he St  Andrew ?s Fair   ?Spinning Wheel' 

? WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 
The fair  is com ing around quick ly (Sat urday 18t h Novem ber ) and Our  Lady of  t he 
Sout hern Cross School and Wyndham  Fait h Com m unit y are t ak ing on t he Spinning 
Wheel t h is year  and we need your  suppor t . 

 We would l ike t o ask  all fam il ies t o donat e new t oys, household it em s, t oi let r ies, 
and gif t s it em s t o be used as pr izes on t he Spinning Wheel. Please help us t o m ake 
t h is a success. Each Learning group w il l  have a box for  your  donat ions. We ask  t hat  
st udent s br ing t hem  t o t he hom e group in t he m orning.

 Thank ing you in ant icipat ion of  your  generosit y, Jennifer  & st af f  

 2017 CAR RAFFLE 
Thank you to those families who have purchased tickets 

and returned them to school already.   

If  you have lost  your  t icket s you w il l  be 
required t o com plet e a St at ut ory Declarat ion .




